
Subject: 

Shred It! Just shred it! 

 

There will be an inaugural shredding event here at ACC, likely the first week of December. 

Details are being finalized such as date, time (likely a 3-hour window for shredding) and place—

somewhere within ACC. We are providing advance notice as it usually takes awhile to sort 

through paperwork.  

You can bring your boxes of outdated paperwork and have it securely shredded and properly 

disposed of. Whether it is three pieces of paper, or three banker boxes worth, it will be shredded. 

This event is sponsored by N4N, Neighbors for Neighbors.  

The N4N dumpster project last spring seemed to have been welcomed by the Community, so we 

are offering another service this fall. 

Stay tuned to Alamo Friends Facebook, the bulletin boards, and this channel for further 

information. Share the details with your friends and Happy Sorting!  

The Community Forum 

 

 


